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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:28 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Composting Pilot Project

FYI. JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:26 PM 

To: Lena Crandall 

Subject: Re: Food Composting Pilot Project 

 

Lena-- Thank you for your email. 

 

JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Lena Crandall <lena.crandall@verizon.net> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 2:20 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Composting Pilot Project 

 

Dear Mayor and Village Trustees, 

 

I am in favor of allocating funds from the Village budget to support the pilot food composting program recommended by 

the Scarsdale Forum Sustainability Committee in its recent report. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lena Crandall 

227 Fox Meadow Rd. 

Scarsdale, NY 10583 


